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             The Federal Prison Industries (UNICOR) Bonding Program

Federal Prison Industries(UNICOR) has established a bonding program for all
federal prisoners who were released after February 1, 2006 and were employed by
FPI at least six months, consecutively or cumulatively, during their incarceration. 
The program offers a unique opportunity for employers who hire you to receive
bonding insurance, at no cost to you or your prospective employer.

The insurance will cover any loss due to employee theft of  money or property.

It is important that you inform any prospective employer in your job application
letter, job application form or during a job interview that  insurance coverage  up
to  $5,000 will be provided during the first six months of employment.

Please  read the enclosed sample job application letter carefully and use it, in part
or completely, as you prepare your job application letters.

If you need additional information contact the Institution Bonding Contact Person  
at the institution at which you are currently incarcerated or from which you were
released.

You may also contact Barbara McAuliffe, Federal Bonding Specialist, UNICOR
central office, 202-305-4430.                   
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